Chris O'Brien

From: Shorty4444 <shortyd444@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 12:05 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

Dear Elected Leaders,
Can you please focus your energy on legislation that will yield benefits for our community? | am not opposed to pay my
fair share of taxes, in fact I've been a proponent of finding new funding methods to help our schools and community but

this nickel and diming of short term rental owners has to stop.

Your efforts seem calculated and focused on one constituency at the behest of the hotel lobby - those who pay to many
state elected official in office.

Please push to think of creative ways that do not single out one group of business owners.

Thank you.



